Did you know?

The return on investment of high quality Pre-K programs is S7 for every $1
invested in terms of academic achievement and future employment & earnings.

Councilmember Craig Rice
and
Dr. Jack Smith, MCPS Superintendent

Invite You
To a Community Discussion On

Universal Pre-K

Wednesday, August 23, 2017

6:30pm- 8:30pm
Richard Monigomery High School (Cafeteria)
250 Richard Monigomery Drive
Rockville, MD 20852

Come join us to learn more about Universal Pre-K and get your
questions answered:

o What would it look like in Montgomery County?

e How is it different from programs already in place?

o Why should we invest in it?

For further information, please contact Councilmember Rice’s office at240-777-7955 or email
Councilmember.Rice@montgomerycountymd.gov



